PLYMOUTH WATER DISTRICT
MEETING MINUTES
6/11/25

Present: Judy Lear, Austin Wyatt, Steve Hale

Meeting called to order at 3:11 p.m. Minutes of the May meeting were read and approved.

Monthly water report was satisactory. Steve read a letter previously received by PWD from Todd
at NW Water Management stating that residuals should be taken every month at the point of

entry to River Point Farms. Kari from River Point stated they take residuals every time they
chlorinate. Bing church camp also takes residuals avery time they get water. Q%_//

P-cards and vouchers were read and approved. Financial report was given. Austin reported-1 F"’)
some companies will be referred to us so we can obtain bids from them to reline the old wefl, and
that it should be relined within a year. Austin reported he was trying to get Rick's name off the
website for an emergency contact on the system.

Discussion about financing for the relining and a new tank. USDA said it could not be added to
our existing loan. Much discussion about the inspection on the Agate Acres well and certification
process. It was reported that the Agate Acres well cap must be replaced and the well pipe may
have to be lifted in order to replace the cap.

It was reported no new meters have been installed, but 65 new ones have been ordered.
Discussion about getting the PWD pickup back to the compound. Discussion again about
insurance coverage. Steve asked again if our insurance covers the outbuildings and property on
the compound. Carol reported Jeff had the PWD laptop and it needed to be returned.

A/R's were reviewed and discussed.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:55 p.m.
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